Kennett, Bonnie

From: - Megan Gerryts

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 9:09 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: [EXTERNAL] TEXT AMENDMENT: 1980 Foley Street

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I live just up the street from the 1980 Foley Street site. I am in support of this project, as I believe it will be
beneficial for the community and neighbourhood.

Thank you,
Megan





